Albion Borough
Study Session
October 14, 2021

PRESENT

President G. Hemmis, James Vorse, Brett Hall, Rebecca Marshall, Donald
Bambarger, Mayor Will Rogers, Borough Manager Gary Wells, Attorney
Betza.

Absent: Vice President Jason Harayda, Brett Hall, Peter Rotko

CALL TO ORDER 6pm

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Approve R. Marshall: motion to approve 10/14/21 agenda
10/14/21 J. Vorse: second motion

Agenda Vote: All in favor. Motion passed

Public Comment

PSAB Conference

Motion
Resolution
No: 05-2021

AVFD

Council Chambers

Motion
Resolution
No: 06-2021

Motion to Approve
Sidewalk Deferral
Agreement

Laurie Vorse, 236 East Pearl Street: It was nice to see Pearl Street paved
but would have been nice to have more notice of when they were starting.

R. Marshall: Was a great meeting, had some very interesting speakers. I
would highly recommend others attending next meeting.

J. Vorse: motion to approve Resolution No: 05-202, extending the term of
existence of the Albion Area Public Library to the date 50 years after the date
of the adoption of the resolution.

R. Marshall: second motion

Vote: All in favor. Motion passed

G. Hemmis: Meeting with neighboring Municipalities, held October 7, 2021.
Was a good discussion among the municipalities and we are in aggriance of
the direction we want to move forward with.

We want to be able to livestream the meetings to make it more accessible to
the public. Looking to building a small platform to have the wires run
underneath.

R. Marshall: motion to approve Resolution No: 06-202, authorizing the
Albion Area Public Library to apply for the Keystone Grant and authorizing
Angela Telega, Asst Secretary/Treasurer, Erin Tate, Library Director, and
Gary Wells, Borough Manager to sign any documents and provide the
needed information to process the grant

D. Bambarger: second motion

Vote: All in favor. Motion passed

R. Marshall: motion to approve the sidewalk deferral agreement between
the Albion Borough and landowners, Harpst Brothers, on Norton Road

D. Bambarger: second motion

Vote: All in favor. Motion passed



Bulk Mailing

Executive Session
Reconvene

Adjourn
Meeting

Angela Telega: We were notified by the Postmaster that the bulk mailing
postage will be increasing immediately. We were paying on average $214.10
per month. The new monthly average cost will be $355.01. We are looking
into ways to be more cost efficient.

6:30pm to consult with Solicitor concerning the Volunteer Fire Departments
7:06pm

Motion made by J. Vorse, seconded by D. Bamabarger

to adjourn the meeting at 7:07pm. All in favor.

Motion carried.
Minutes submitted by Angela Telega
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